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27 May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 
Sandwell Community School are having a successful examination season this year and would 
commend our Year 11 students for their conduct and behaviour. There will be further 
examinations after the half term break as follows; 
 

Date Time  Exam 

7th June 2022 AM – 09:30am Maths Paper 2 

8th June 2022 AM – 09:30am GCSE English Literature 

9th June 2022 AM – 09:30am BTEC Sport Group 1 

10th June 2022 AM – 09:30am BTEC Sport Group 2 

13th June 2022 AM – 09:30am Functional Skills 

14th June 2022 AM – 09:30am Functional Skills 

  
If your child is not scheduled to sit an exam, they will be expected to attend school as normal. 
For those students sitting any of the remaining listed exams, permission has been given for you 
Son/Daughter to leave site once the exam is finished, in order to return home for revision. This 
will enable them time to revise and prepare for their final examinations. 
 
Our final examinations take place on Tuesday 14th June 2022. Following this students will have 
the opportunity to take part in a brand new ‘SHINE TOGETHER’ programme. This will run from 
Wednesday 15th June until our Year 11’s last day on Friday 24th June 2022. This is just for our 
Year 11 students and will enable them to experience extra-curricular activities including sport 
and music. Those students who attend for the full programme, will be awarded a fully paid trip 
to Alton Towers Theme Park. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in encouraging 
your child to keep up the good work. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 

Kevin Morgan 

Executive Headteacher 


